
1

Osman, Louis

From: Ross Newby 
Sent: 01 March 2022 00:01
To: PlanningPolicy Wandsworth
Subject: Consultation on the Publication Local Plan

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
The preparation of the Local Plan is flawed in relation to sports provision due to the reliance as part of the Evidence 
Base on a Playing Pitch Strategy that was produced in 2013. The 2103 PPS identified a shortage of supply of good 
quality playing pitch space, relative to the demand for it, across a number of sports. Limited progress has been made 
since towards redressing the balance. 
 
Further, it is unclear how any updated Playing Pitch Strategy will sit in relation to the Statutory Plan and in particular 
how sites and funding streams will be identified to meet the needs of existing and future sports users in respect of 
new and improved playing pitches and other associated facilities. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ross Newby 
Spencer Club  
 
 
 

 


